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Andrew Beattie

From: HUANG, LULU <LULU.HUANG@sydneywater.com.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 15 November 2017 2:00 PM

To: Andrew Beattie

Subject: RE: Redevelopment of UNSW Cliffbrook Campus (SSD 8126) - Response to 

Submissions.

Hi Andrew,  

 

I can confirm there are no further issues to be addressed at the RTS stage.  

 

Sydney Water’s formal requirements for servicing the development will be provided at Section 73 Compliance 

Certificate application phase.  

 

The condition for S73 Compliance Certificate outlined below is fine. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.  

 

Regards, 

 

Lulu Huang 

Student Town Planner 

Growth Planning and Development | Liveable City Solutions 

Sydney Water, Level 7, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 

 

Ph 8849 4269 

lulu.huang@sydneywater.com.au 

 

  

From: Andrew Beattie [mailto:Andrew.Beattie@planning.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 14 November 2017 12:05 PM 

To: HUANG, LULU <LULU.HUANG@sydneywater.com.au> 

Subject: RE: Redevelopment of UNSW Cliffbrook Campus (SSD 8126) – Response to Submissions. 

 

Thanks Lulu. 

 

Does this mean Sydney Water’s previous comments on Inner Sydney High have been satisfactorily addressed and 

there are no further issues? If so, can you please confirm if the following condition will be acceptable: 

 

Compliance Certificate 

D1. A Section 73 Compliance Certificate under the Sydney Water Act 1994 must be obtained from Sydney Water 
Corporation and submitted to the Certifying Authority prior to occupation of the building. Application must be 
made through an authorised Water Servicing Coordinator. Please refer to the “Your Business” section of the 
web site www.sydneywater.com.au then follow the “e-Developer” icon or telephone 13 20 92 for assistance.

 

Thanks, 

 

Andrew 

 

From: HUANG, LULU [mailto:LULU.HUANG@sydneywater.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 13 November 2017 5:23 PM 



To: Andrew Beattie <Andrew.Beattie@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: Redevelopment of UNSW Cliffbrook Campus (SSD 8126) – Response to Submissions. 

 

Hi Andrew, 

 

Thanks for your email.  

 

I have reviewed the RTS for the Inner Sydney High School SSD 7610 and have no further comments to make 

either.  

 

Please let me know if you have further questions.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Lulu Huang 

Student Town Planner 

Growth Planning and Development | Liveable City Solutions 

Sydney Water, Level 7, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 

 

Ph 8849 4269 

lulu.huang@sydneywater.com.au 

 

 

 

From: Andrew Beattie [mailto:Andrew.Beattie@planning.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Monday, 13 November 2017 4:50 PM 

To: HUANG, LULU <LULU.HUANG@sydneywater.com.au> 

Subject: RE: Redevelopment of UNSW Cliffbrook Campus (SSD 8126) – Response to Submissions. 

 

Thanks Lulu, can you please advise if Sydney Water will be providing a submission on the Inner Sydney High School 

Response to Submissions (SSD 7610)? Comments were due last Friday and I am currently collating submissions to 

provide to the Applicant. 

 

Andrew 




